Congratulations and thank you to our full project team for your fantastic safety performance during the Arooga’s project.
The Mohegan Tribe has recognized A/Z and our subcontractors for our commitment to EH&S excellence with this safety award!

The Mohegan Tribe Safety Department of Regulations and
Compliance proudly recognizes that

From August 2014 through March 2015 AZ Corp has
completed 20,622 work hours without a loss time injury.
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CORP

Design | Construct | Maintain

46 Norwich Westerly Road 800.400.2420 Phone
P.0. Box 370 860.445.3599 Fax
North Stonington, CT 06359 a-zcorp.com

March 30, 2015

Re:  Mohegan Tribe Safety Award
Arooga’s Grille House & Sports Bar

Arooga’s Construction Team Members,

We would like to personally thank you for your commitment to achieving EH&S excellence during the
course of the Arooga’s Grille House & Sports Bar Project. Through some tough winter conditions and
unique project challenges, safety clearly remained the top priority of A/Z personnel and our
subcontractors alike. In fact, you collectively worked 8 months and more than 22,000 hours without a

single loss time injury. This fantastic performance is directly aligned with our “Safety First” culture.

The Mohegan Tribe Safety Department of Regulations and Compliance has recognized this
commitment with the attached safety award. This achievement would not have been possible if not for
the great coordination between all trades and team members on the site. Your work has resulted in a

truly unique venue that we can all be very proud of and enjoy.

Sincerely,

A/Z Corporation

Perry Lorenz Don Swanson Edwin Jones

President & CEO VP, Construction Director, EH&S



